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Sunday 26" August

Welcome to-

10.45am — Morning Worship
with Paul Cooper

&AJ

Please join us for refreshments in the hall
after the service

Beds & Herts Historic
Churches Bike ‘n

Hike Saturday 8 September
Fancy some exercise visiting
various Churches in the area
and raising money for the
Beds & Herts Historic
Churches Trust.

Information is on the entrance
table in the Chapel.

Dates for August

Tues 4" Hour of prayer -

7 —8pm in the Chapel

Tues 18" Breakfast at coffee
morning
Served 10— 11.45am in

the hall

Tuesdays Coffee morning —

10am —12md in the hall

Home group —12.15pm
Call Linda 402647

Wednesdays Home group — 8pm.

Call Jeff 402647

Thursdays Prayer group — 1.30pm
in the lounge fortnightly

(Next — 13, 27 Sept)

Sad announcement

For those who remember John and Joan Greenway, John was vicar of
Lidlington and retired in 1997. Sadly Joan passed away on 27 July after a
long and debilitation illness.

If anyone would like to send a card please contact Linda for the address.
07752 677622

There is a note from John on the hall notice board.

Time Service Venue Worship Rock Door

2™ 10.45am Morning Communion Chapel AJs Debbie Esmé
With Steve Gaunt
o' 10.45am Morning Worship Chapel AJs Diane Pat
With Tim
16" 10.45am Morning Worship Chapel Tim Linda Esmé
With Brenda Ballentine
6pm Evening Communion Chapel
With Rev Caroline Weaver
23" 10.45am Morning Worship Chapel AJs No Rock Pat
Paul Cooper
26 10.45am United Service Stewartby AJds No Rock
With Stewartby

Rev Caroline Weaver has moved to Bedford.
Her new address is —

12 Hartop Close
Putnoe,
Bedford,

MK41 8HE

01234 348091
carolineweaver@live.co.uk

Local Contacts
Lidlington Church Leaders:
Jeff Bulled: 01525 402647
Tim Mason: 01525 404938
Sian Hiscocks (Pastoral): 01525 405952 or
07856 924058
Rev Caroline Weaver (Methodist): 01234 348091
Rev Quentin Chandler (Anglican): 01525 840477
Hall Bookings: Jean Peall: 01525 280059

The Newsletters and weekly Pews News can be
sent by E-mail. Please send a note to:
lidlingtonchurch@gmail.com




